Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time

MASSES THIS WEEK AT ST. MICHAEL'S

Psalter IV

MON. June 23

6:30 PM Notre Dame School Graduation
Special Intentions of THE GRADUATES

TUES. June 24 *Birth of St. John the Baptist* 6:30 PM *St. Joseph's School Graduation* Special Intentions of **THE GRADUATES**

WED. June 25

10:00 AM @ Extendicare BRIAN McCRACKEN
-Jerry & Audrey Lawless

12:05 PM **† GORDON KELLY & JANE RAUEN**--The Kelly Family

THURS. June 26

12:05 PM † RAY LEES --Peg & Family

FRI. June 27

12:05 PM + DECEASED C.W.L. MEMBERS

SATURDAY, June 28

5:00 PM + LEO BOYLE

--Marg

SUNDAY, JUNE 29

9:00 AM + MILLIE JACQUES

--The Tesluk-Sim Family

11:00 AM MISSA PRO POPULO

Next Weekend's Readings • *St. Peter and St. Paul*1st Acts 12.1-11 2nd 2 Timothy 4.6-8, 17-18

Gospel Matthew 16.13-19

EVENTS/MEETINGS THIS WEEK

Mon. 23—7:00 PM Youth Group Meeting in Parish C Tues. 24—8:00 PM KofC Installation at Columbus CC Wed. 25—12:30 Legion of Mary in Parish Centre Wed. 25—7:00 PM Volunteer Tea in Parish Centre Thurs. 26—1:00 PM Seniors Bid Euchre @ CCCentre Thurs. 26—7:00 PM Meditation Prayer Group in PC

PRAY FOR THE SICK

Nick Marrocco, Bill King, Sister Nimfa, Albert Hoskins, Christine Thatcher, Jean Winters, Debbie Carson, Theresa Ferguson, Margaret Goggin, Maria Mosole, Suzanne Jex, Nathalia Yuri Garcia, Charles Bateman, Andy Amelia, Bob Pickett, Rosemary Roth, Matilda Eikens, Noreen Mark, Antoinette Brisson, Joe May, Julie Black, Stan Johnston, Fred Williams, Denise Palermo, Anne Driscoll, Mark Martel, Diane Bartlett, David Wright, Shirley Ferguson, Greg Heenan, *May the Lord's healing hand touch them.*

REFLECTION

There are people who do not yet know the Good News. Jesus assured his disciples and us that we will bring the light of the Kingdom into their darkness by sharing Jesus with them. Even if some people, even our families, ridicule us for our proclamation, God will care for us until the end.

Reflection for Families As an old saying goes, "If you don't stand for something, you'll fall for anything." This is not only the message we need to convey to our children, but through our own actions, they will see that we believe this to be true. Sometimes we have to take an unpopular stand with our children when we know that they are being tempted by their peers and culture. You will find among parents of older children, that your children will one day express their gratitude for your courage.

VOCATION VIEW

Have you discovered yet that there is more to life than what only material things have to offer? We live in the Spirit. Only in the Lord can we find lasting peace. Speak the Good News.

FYI Seminarian Jerry Tavares will be finished his year of Internship and leaving here on July 31, 2008. He will be returning to St. Augustine Seminary in September.

You're Invited...

What does it mean to be a missionary priest or lay missioner? Is this something that has crossed your mind or something you may be curious about? If so, please join us for our Overnight Retreat July 4/5 at Scarboro Missions. To register please contact 416 261-7135 or Imo@scarboromissions.ca

Thought for the day...

'The will of God will never take you where the Grace of God will not protect you.'

St. Michael's Cemetery Board

The Cemetery Board, which meets 3 to 4 times a year, is seeking additional board members. If you can assist, please call the office at 905 372-6844 and leave your name and number. Thank you.

COLLECTION REPORT

& A Summary of Your Generosity

June 15 Offertory \$4293. **▼** *\$70. less than last year!* Restoration Fund: \$8877. Thank you for your support!

MURAL RESTORATION

MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOTICE CHANGE OF

DATE!: 2nd Annual Celebrity Golf Tournament will be held Sat. **September 20** with proceeds for the mural restoration project.

Thank You...

The Knights would like to thank everyone for once again the show of support as they collected donations last Sunday (Rose Sunday), for the needs of Pro Life organizations, local and provincial chapters. \$636.40 was raised. *Thank You again.*

REMINDER

STRAWBERRY SUPPER TONIGHT

AT 5:30 PM AT THE COLUMBUS COMMUNITY

CENTRE. The KofC and Ladies Auxiliary are welcoming
everyone to come out and enjoy the dinner. Tickets are
available at the door. Cost: \$12/adults; \$6-children 5 to 12
years old.

YOUTH MINISTRY PICNIC-JULY 19

Those students involved in any of the Youth Ministries, such as Altar Servers, Commentators, Family Children Mass, Singers, as well as those children who made First Communion and other family members are invited to this annual event. Once again The Martel's are hosting this at their farm, 3866 Harwood Rd., Baltimore. Plan to come out and enjoy the food and games! Note: St. Michael's Youth Group, who have been meeting regularly on Monday's, plan to help out with this picnic.



VOLUNTEER TEA Wednesday, June 25

YOU'RE INVITED...to all those who have volunteered for St. Michael's Church, please come out and enjoy some light refreshments and get to know fellow volunteers. Hope to

see you out in the Parish Centre Wednesday at 7:00 PM.

Children's Liturgy Ministry

PLEASE NOTE: This Sunday, June 22, 2008 will be final Children's Liturgy (9:00 AM Mass) for the season. A special thank you to Bev Nakahara, Co-ordinator for the past years for her hard work and dedication. She will be passing the helm on to Ann Tesluk & Giselle McLeod, who will leading this program come September. They welcome any teens/adults who would like to assist, to please contact the office 905 372-6844 to volunteer in the fall. Thank you again Bev, and her energetic helpers for the past years work.

Schools out for the summer!

As you can see from our Mass schedule we are once again holding graduation Masses (St. Mary's is June 26 at the school), which can only mean we are at the end of an other school year. Congratulations to all students! Have a safe and fun summer vacation. Remember the Church is open all summer! Hope to see you out.



EUCHARIST CONGRESS

How is a Eucharistic Congress financed? The main sources of revenue are: the registration fees of Congress pilgrims; donations from communities and religious

movements and institutions; contributions from the three levels of government; a public fundraising campaign; and donations via the internet. A corporation manages the budget in a strict and efficient way. The Canadian Bishops accepted to hold a collection in 2007 and 2008, throughout Parishes across the country. Moreover, the Supreme Council of the Knights of Columbus has donated one million dollars. Next weekend, June 28/29, 2008 there will be a collection to help with the Eucharist Congress Event. NOTE: Sem. Jerry has spent the last week at this Congress and we look forward to hearing first hand about this event.

See next page for SONfest flyer.

SONfest '08

SONfest'08 is the fifth annual Catholic Youth Festival for the Diocese of Peterborough and the biggest of its kind in the area. Modeled after World Youth Days this smaller local youth festival reflects the World Youth Day experience with exciting guest speakers, fun activities, and lots of music, camping, and prayer and just as importantly building fellowship. This three-day weekend is an initiative of the Youth Office - part of VEYO (Vocation, Evangelization and Youth Office) - of the Peterborough Catholic Diocese and its many volunteers. Parishes, community groups and individuals in Lindsay and surrounding area have been working hard to prepare for SONfest. This year, SONfest'08 shares its theme with World Youth Day in Sydney Australia and was chosen by Pope Benedict XVI. It is "You will receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and you will be my witness: Acts 1:8 The early registration fee is \$30.00 by July 22, after which it is \$40.00. Register either online at www.veyopeterboro.org or by mailing-in your registration form.



personable character. His joy lies in bring youth and adults to a love of Jesus, Mary, the Eucharist and the Catholic Church. Come out and meet one hilarious modern story teller!



power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and you will be my witness."

- Acts 1:8

Register on line today! www.veyopeterboro.org



For more information:

Youth Office, Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough Phone: (705) 749-0330 youth@veyopeterboro.org